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MEMORANDUM

ATTENTION Senate DATE December 14,2011

FROM Bill Krane, Acting Vice-President, Academic PAGES 1/1
and Provost, and Acting Chair, SCUP

RE: Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences: Suspension of Admission to the Major in Latin American Studies
(SCUP 11-50)

At its November 23, 2011 meeting SCUP reviewed and approved the proposal to suspend admission to
the Major in Latin American Studies within the Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences.

(effective May 2012)

Motion:

That Senate approve the suspension of admission to the Major in Latin American Studies within the
Faculty of Arts and Social Sciences.

Encl.

c: P. Budra

SIMON FRASER UNIVERSITY thinking of the world
















